
CITA	INTERNATIONAL	SCHOOL	
RUMUOGA	HOUSING	ESTATE	

PORT	HARCOURT	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 10th	December	2015	

Dear	Parents,	
By	the	Grace	of	God,	we	have	come	to	the	end	of	 the	Thanksgiving	Term,	and	end	of	 the	
year.	 	 It	 has	 been	 a	most	 fulfilling	 year	 and	we	 are	 grateful	 to	God	 that	 our	 children	 are	
healthy	and	doing	well.	To	God	be	the	eternal	praise!	
	
Vacation	
School	will	be	closing	for	Christmas	holidays	on	Friday	11th	December	2015,	at	1:	pm	and	will	
resume	on	Monday			11th	January	2016	at	8:00	am	prompt.	The	High	School	will	resume	on	
the	9th	of	January	2016	from	10am.	
	
Collection	of	Results:	
Collection	of	Thanksgiving	Term’s	reports	will	be	on	Monday	18th	December	2015,	between	
the	hours	of	10	am	and	1pm.	Results	will	only	be	released	to	parents.	
	
Home	Work	
Dated	 homework	 will	 be	 given	 to	 the	 children.	 	 This	 will	 serve	 as	 an	 academic	 bridge	
between	this	term	and	the	Easter	term.		Please	do	supervise	them.	
	
	CITA	Thanksgiving	
We	want	to	express	our	profound	gratitude	to	our	parents	for	all	your	support	during	this	
year’s	thanksgiving	and	praise	Day.		May	God	bless	you.	
	
Fee	Payment:	
We	thank	you	for	prompt	payment	of	school	fees.		Please	ensure	that	school	fees	are	paid	
before	 the	 resumption	of	 school	on	 the	11th	of	 January	2015	and	copies	of	payment	 slips	
submitted	to	the	office.	
	
“Because	 mothers	 and	 fathers	 represent	 God	 to	 their	 children,	 the	 fundamentals	 in	 teaching	
morality	can	be	achieved	through	a	healthy	parental	relationship	during	the	early	years”	
										 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Dr.	James	Dobson	
	
Blessed	are	those	whose	ways	are	blameless,	who	walk	in	accordance	to	the	Law	of	the	Lord.	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Psalm	119:1	
	
Journey	mercies	
	
Have	a	wonderful	Christmas	Holiday	
	
Yours	faithfully,	
	
P.	D.	Adukeh	
Proprietor	


